
If you have joined our chapter already this year, THANK YOU. If you haven’t, please do so. 
Please print out this form, fill it out and mail it in. Consider adding a donation along with 
your membership. 

WWe thank you for being part of our continuing effort to provide support, education, and 
advocacy on behalf of our lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender community and their families 
and friends. Your membership is important to us - it gives us the ability to provide monthly 
meetings, speakers, support groups, an info line, newsletters, educational brochures, etc. 
It enables us to strengthen our presence in the community and to have our voices heard.

Donation   $________________


